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19
th
 November 2020 

 

Christmas Meal – Wednesday 16
th
 December 2020 

 

Dear Parent 

 

The Christmas lunch for children will take place in school on Wednesday 16
th
 December 2020.  

The cost will be £2.10 per child (normal school meal price). 

 

If you would like your child to have a meal on this day, please indicate your child’s choice on our 

online form by Wednesday 9
th
 December. 

 

Online Christmas Lunch form   

 

Payment should only be made via ParentPay. Children who receive free/universal infant free 

school meals still need to reply, but payment is not required.  

 

Please note that we cannot take orders for the  

Christmas meal after Wednesday 9
th
 December 

 

 

The Menu is as follows:      

 

 Roast Chicken            

 Roasted Vegetable Parcel (v) 

 Stuffing and Yorkshire Pudding 

 Roast Potatoes, Peas & Carrots 

 Gravy               

 Festive Crispy Cake, Jelly or Ice Cream 

 Complementary Fruit Juice 

 

 

Please note there will not be a jacket potato option on this date. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Simpkins 

Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sCLETS9ZKqFErBqrn4BaEcVUQjFTNVVFRjdINUpCNDdVSFVNN0ZJOEIyRS4u

